
 
 
From: Jessica Owen [mailto:jlo.2016@outlook.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 30, 2016 2:48 PM 
To: Kurt Eggebrecht <Kurt.Eggebrecht@Appleton.org> 
Cc: Britney K. Stobbe <Britney.Stobbe@Appleton.org>; Steven.DeBaere@aimtrucking.com 
Subject: Re: Automatic reply: Prohibited Dangerous Dogs appeal request 12-23-16 for Owner JL Owen k9 Kinley Vom 
FullForce 
 
OK thank you so much 

Get Outlook for iOS 
 

 
From: Kurt Eggebrecht <Kurt.Eggebrecht@Appleton.org> 
Sent: Friday, December 30, 2016 2:25:04 PM 
To: Jessica Owen 
Cc: Britney K. Stobbe 
Subject: Re: Automatic reply: Prohibited Dangerous Dogs appeal request 12-23-16 for Owner JL Owen k9 Kinley Vom 
FullForce  
  
Ok I will place your request to appeal on the next Board of Health meeting agenda which will be held January 11 at 7 am. 
We will meet in room 6A of the City Center (same room as before).  
Thanks 
Kurt 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Dec 30, 2016, at 2:19 PM, Jessica Owen <jlo.2016@outlook.com> wrote: 

Yes 
Kenley was not out neither were any of the other dogs we have several witnesses, putting myself through this with the 
dogs all morning 

Get Outlook for iOS 
 

 
From: Kurt Eggebrecht <Kurt.Eggebrecht@Appleton.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 27, 2016 2:58:14 PM 
To: Jessica Owen 
Subject: Re: Automatic reply: Prohibited Dangerous Dogs appeal request 12-23-16 for Owner JL Owen k9 Kinley Vom 
FullForce  
  
Is it your intent to request an appeal?  I did not yet receive a request from you. 
You can e mail me your request and reason why you feel this declaration should be reviewed by the Board of Health. 
Thanks 
Kurt  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Dec 27, 2016, at 2:43 PM, Jessica Owen <jlo.2016@outlook.com> wrote: 

Just needed to confirm you did infact receive this. 

mailto:jlo.2016@outlook.com
mailto:Kurt.Eggebrecht@Appleton.org
mailto:Britney.Stobbe@Appleton.org
mailto:Steven.DeBaere@aimtrucking.com
https://aka.ms/o0ukef
mailto:Kurt.Eggebrecht@Appleton.org
mailto:jlo.2016@outlook.com
https://aka.ms/o0ukef
mailto:Kurt.Eggebrecht@appleton.org
mailto:jlo.2016@outlook.com


 

Thank you! 

 

Jessica  

Get Outlook for iOS 

 

 
From: Kurt Eggebrecht <Kurt.Eggebrecht@Appleton.org> 
Sent: Monday, December 26, 2016 3:51:26 PM 
To: Jessica Owen 
Subject: Automatic reply: Prohibited Dangerous Dogs appeal request 12-23-16 for Owner JL Owen k9 Kinley Vom 
FullForce  

  
Thanks for your e-mail. I am away from the office until January 3 and unable to read or respond to your e-mail. If this is an urgent matter please 

call 920-832-6429 and another staff member will assit you. 
Thanks, 
Kurt 
  
Kurt Eggebrecht 
Health Officer 
Appleton Health department 
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